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REFERRAL OF 
ADMINISTRATIVE INQUIRY 
BY CITY COUNCIL   

5-Cent Plastic Bag Tax - Environmental Initiative  

Date: October 7, 2009 

To: Executive Committee 

From: City Council 

Wards: All 

 

City Council Decision 

 

City Council on September 30 and October 1, 2009, referred Administrative Inquiry 
IA40.1 from Councillor Michael Walker, Ward 22, St. Paul’s, and Answer IA40.1a from 
the City Manager, to the Executive Committee for consideration.  

Summary   

Councillor Michael Walker, Ward 22, St. Paul's has submitted an Administrative Inquiry 
of the City Manager, headed "5-Cent Plastic Bag Tax - Environmental Initiative".  

Background Information (City Council)  

(September 21, 2009) Administrative Inquiry from Councillor Michael Walker (IA40.1) 
(September 29, 2009) Answer to the Inquiry from the City Manager (IA40.1a)   

(Submitted to City Council on September 29 and October 1, 2009 as IA40.1 and IA40.1a)  


